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May Dinner Meeting-May-17th 6 PM: 
Our dinner meeting will be held at the Kings Mill Club House.  This will be a recruitment dinner for individuals interested in joining Civitan.  Contact Mary at 734-890-1732 if you can help in setting up before or cleaning up afterwards for this event and to sign up for a dish to pass. Remember to share Civitan by bringing a friend to our dinner!
Business Meeting June 7th, 2018:  
Business meeting will be held on June 7th, at 6:30 PM at the Salvation Army.  
UPCOMING EVENTS
Miracle League-May 12th: 
Volunteers are needed to either be a buddy to the players on the field or a spectator in the stands to cheer on the Special Olympic baseball teams at the 12:45 PM game.  Contact Mary Stewart (734-890-1732) if able to help.
Salvation Army/Post Office Food Drive Sorting-May 14th-16th:

The PO food drive is Sat May 12th and then the sorting of the items will be held on May 14th-16th at Salvation Army.  If you’re able to help contact Kathy Turnquist (734-459-1896).
Plymouth Planter May 19th:
Kathy is again coordinating our efforts to plant flowers and shrubs in our adopted planter plus three additional smaller round planters located on the corner of Main St. and Ann Arbor Trail. Weather permitting the planting will take place on May 19th.  Contact Kathy (734-459-1896) if you can help.
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Flag Day June 2nd:

Location is the Kroger’s on Ann Arbor Rd. and Sheldon Rd. from 9 AM to 5 PM.  Contact Kathy (734-459-1896) if you can help.
Camp Civitan June 7th-10th:

We have 3 campers from our area attending Camp this year.  

Thanks to all the volunteer counselors and all to members who donated items for the bingo games.  
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MS Walk-June 23rd -8 to 1 PM:
To be held at Dexter Hudson Mills Park and volunteers are needed with registration, food service and whatever else the MS Society needs. Contact Gary if you’re able to help-734-459-1896.
Youth Leadership & Diversity Conference July 9th-14th: 

Kris is turning in the applications of the eight delegates that’ll be attending the conference.  Can’t wait for the dinner meeting in August (or whenever) the delegates will share their experience with Club members.
F
ONGOING EVENTS
ONGOING EVENTS
Pennies for Special People (PSP):  [image: image4.jpg]shutterstock - 178082834




Believe it or not, you are making a real difference in a child’s life. 
The Civitan International Research Center (CIRC) needs the pennies you save to help provide research to improve the lives of those affected by developmental 

disabilities.  The marvelous and wonderful things they are accomplishing are amazing!  Keep saving pennies.

Turn in your collected money to Kathy at the business meetings. 
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Plymouth Super Center Car Wash:

This is a fundraiser for the Club and will receive at least a $1 for each wash. The pin number to use is 7245 at the Plymouth Super Center Car Wash, located at 400 Ann Arbor Rd. 

If paying at the pump (for gas), then when entering the car wash you will need to enter both the receipt 
Code (for gas purchase) and the Club’s pin number.  

Make sure you give the pin number to friends and family to use at the Plymouth Super Center Car Wash in Plymouth!
Birthdays-May/July
5/4 Mary Stewart
       7/1 Jacquie Norton
5/8 Sean Stewart
       7/9 Al Prendergast 
5/10 Claudia Truax-Kruger   7/21 Cecelia Ginger

Club Dates (Current and Future)
5/12 Salvation Army-Post Office Food Drive

5/12 Miracle League 12:45 PM
5/14-16 Sorting Salvation Army-Post Office Food Items
5/17 Recruitment Dinner Meeting Kings Mill 
5/19 Plymouth Planter
6/2 Flag Day
6/7 Business Meeting Salvation Army-6:30 PM

6/7-10 Camp Civitan

6/22-24 Howell Balloon Fest

6/23 MS Dexter Walk
7/9-14 YLDC

7/22-25 Civitan International Convention-Reno, NV

8/25-Salvation Army Ride for the Red Shield


REPORT’s (Check out the website for pictures of the following events):  www.plymouthcantoncivitans.com. 

Congratulations 2018-2019 Club Officers:
President-Mary Stewart

President Elect-(vacant)
Treasurer/Secretary-Kathy Turnquist

VP of Administration-Jacquie Norton

VP of Funds-Sandy Drauss

VP of Service-(vacant)

Recording Secretary-Theresa Furget.

Special Olympic Bowling: 
Another successful year has ended.  There’s now a banner at the Plaza Bowling Alley located between lanes17-19 thanking the Club for sponsoring the bowling.  Check out the pictures on the website!
Focus Hope Food Box Build:  
Over 1,200 boxes were built thanks to Club members, friends, family and the seven Kensington Valley members who joined in to make this happen!  Pictures are on the website.
Showcase and Taste of Plymouth:  
Check out the pictures of Happy and Diana M., receiving their awards!
Essay Dinner Meeting:  
A most enjoyable dinner and listening to the winners read their essays!  Check out the pictures on the website.

Ford Rd Clean Up:  
Thanks to everyone who helped with the first cleanup of the year! 

Special Olympic Power Lifting:  
Thanks to all who came out to this event at Northville HS and helped with the concession stand.  The Club made $252 at this fundraiser!  
Member News: 
The Celebration of Life service will be held for Susan Norfleet on May 15th at 2 PM at the UHT Funeral Home (located at 35400 Glenwood, Westland 48185, phone 734-721-8555).  Visitation is from Noon to 2 PM with final service at 3 PM.  In lieu of flowers, the family has asked that donations be made to the Plymouth-Canton Civitan Club in Susan’s memory.
We would like as many Civitans present for our Celebration of Life so please plan to attend.

Membership Words of Wisdom:
                         

I once heard that you are lucky if you have 10 real friends.  In the Plymouth-Canton Civitan Cub you have more than 10 real friends.  By adding your friends to your Civitan friends, you’re not only sharing your friends, but are helping the community with their needs.   What are you waiting for?

Vivian Van Vliet
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Civitan International Convention-Reno, NV-July 22nd-25th: 


The convention will be held at the Grand Sierra Resort in Reno, NV.  Hotel room rate is $109 (plus tax) for single/double occupancy.  Registration for “Event Package” is $265, “Registration Only” is $175 and to attend the “Installation Banquet” it’s $80, IF you register by June 1st. After that date all fees go up by $15.  Go to the Civitan International website to get all of the specifics/details about the convention.  Once at the website go to the tab marked “Convention” and then you can find separate tabs for:  “About”, “Hotel” and “Registration”.  The website is:  � HYPERLINK "http://www.civitan.org" �www.civitan.org�. 








